CENTRAL

July 8, 2025

To: Mr. Richard C. Suiter
MDMD Volume Focus Group

Dear Mr. Suiter,

Our company has been using a Walz Multiple Dimension Measuring Device In-Motion Volume System for
some time and have found the system to be far superior to our previous method for the quantity of our
(product) for retail sale. We fully support the recognition of the use of these devices in the market place
and the addition of requirements to NIST Handbook 44 for specification and requirements for design,
approval, and regulation of the systems.

Sincerely,

Henry Camasta
Central Civil Construction
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